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Teacher & EA Contact Info
 

Mrs. Anderson
jomander@jeffco.k12.co.us

Ms. Hammer-Flagg
chammerf@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs.Davis
eahamilt@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Baldwin
ccbaldwi@jeffco.k12.co.us

Ms. Perlman
rperlman@jeffco.k12.co.us 

Mrs. Ruhl
jruhl@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Pohlman
jboltz@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Mullane
smmullan@jeffco.k12.co.us
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Mon            Tues            Wed           Thurs          Fri

A Day: CKC/BW & Music 
B Day: Tech & PE
C Day: Spanish & Art 
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A Day: Spanish & Art 
B Day: CKC/BW & Music
C Day: Tech & PEP
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A Day: PE & Tech 
B Day:  Art & Spanish  
C Day: Music & CKC /BWP
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Please have student wear athletic                     
shoes on P.E. days.

                       Weekly Schedule

Reading:  Damon and Pythias

Math: multiplication & division 
(2s, 5s, 9s, 10s, 4s, 0, 1s)

Social Studies: Rome

Spelling/Writing: Unit 4
often, together, asked, house, don't
Extra Credit: loyalty, friendship, because
 
        **Please Read Notes on Back**
           
           Character Trait of the Month
             COURTESY

A Day: Tech & PE 
B Day: Spanish & Art 
C Day: CKC/BW & Music  D

av
is

Third Grade Website
www.jathirdgrade.weebly.com

3rd Grade
Newsletter



Notes
Thank You: Thank you to the many 
parents and grandparents that 
volunteered during our Geography Bowl 
last week. Everything ran smoothly, we 
enjoyed meeting so many of you, and the 
kids had a great time reinforcing what 
they learned about geography. Our 
families are awesome!

Toys: Parents, please do not allow your 
students to bring trading cards or toys of 
any kind to school. We have had many 
instances recently of misplaced cards and 
toys causing issues. Pokemon cards and 
Shopkins toys have been especially 
troublesome. Please remind your student 
to check their backpack to make sure 
they do not accidentally bring any 
cards/toys to school. If we see any 
cards/toys they will be confiscated.

Paper Towel Tubes: Could you save your 
paper towel tubes for us when you've 
finished a roll? Send them in when you're 
able. Thank you!

Homework: All homework should be 
returned complete and correct. 
Homework is meant to reinforce skills 
taught at school. Having a parent or other 
adult go over a student's homework with 
them to make sure it is correct is very 
important.

Math Reinforcement: There are two 
online math support programs that we are 
now utilizing in third grade. If your student 
enjoys trying to beat the clock when 
practicing their math facts, we 
recommend Oswego Math Magician. If 
your student prefers to practice without 
being timed, we recommend Fact 
Monster. You can find links to the sites on 
our web site (url is located on the front of 
this newsletter). 

Accordion Files: Please do not remove 
anything from your student's accordion 
file (other than homework & their planner 
- and please make sure those are 
returned to the file). All papers filed in the 
subject areas must remain in the file. 
Thank you for helping your child keep up 
with their papers.

T/CT: You may see either T or CT written 
at the top of some work that comes home. 
Both of these abbreviations means that 
the work was completed together as a 
class.

Happy Birthday!: If you would like to 
send in a treat for your student to share 
with their class on/around their birthday, 
please feel free to do so.

Needed Items: Our rooms could use 
gallon baggies and Clorox Wipes. If you 
have extras you'd like to share with us 
we'd love to take them off your hands. 
Thank you!

 


